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Message from the PTA

*. + 3 Mrs Austin will be selling surplus Craft Kits
o %ﬂi 4 from the Christmas Craft Café, in the
3314044 playground at 3.15pm on the last day of term,
-0 if anyone is looing for holiday activity ideas.
* cianz

_* E 3 & X7 a To contact the PTA, email

Your current trustees are:

Lucy Crawford - Chair (Yr 2)

Emma Austin - Vice-Chair (Yr 1 and 3)
Charlotte Noakes - Secretary (Reception and
)]

Laura Smith - Treasurer (Yrl and 5)

Catherine Hall - Treasurer (Yr 3)
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Thursday 26" December 2024 - final day for ordering school
lunches

Monday 6" January 2025 - first day of the spring term
Tuesday 7" January 2025 - the first After School Club begins
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Launton C of E School Newsletter

Updates & Reminders

Useful Links —

Free Football Training for Girls Year 1,2&3

Clubs and Events

Launton Village Players Pantomime 2025

Oral Health Newsletter December 2024

Support for Parents

Internet Safety Webinar

Term 3 After School Activity Clubs

Monday Benchball 5 weeks from Years 2-4 With Mr Mawn (Sports

13.01.2025 Teacher)

Booked through Scopay

Tuesday Football 6 weeks from Key Stage 2 | With Ignite

07.01.2025 Booked through Scopay
Wednesday Gymnastics and Dance 6 Years2-6 With Ignite

weeks from 08.01.2025 Booked through Scopay
Thursday Art Club — Painting and Key Stage 2 | With Miss Nightingale

Creating Texture 6 weeks Booked through Scopay

from 09.01.2025
Friday Netball/Basketball 6 weeks Key Stage 2 | With Ignite

from 10.01.2025 Booked through Scopay

Remember: Please be aware that we have children in school with serious food allergies. To ensure the
safety of all of our children please avoid sending your child to school with anything that contains nuts this
includes sandwiches containing peanut butter or chocolate spread.

Useful Links

Here is the NHS information.

As parents and carers, there are ways we can support our children to give them the best chance to stay
mentally healthy. Encouraging and guiding a child to think about their own mental health and wellbeing are
vital skills you can teach them from a young age.



https://www.nhs.uk/live-well/is-my-child-too-ill-for-school/
https://www.nhs.uk/every-mind-matters/supporting-others/childrens-mental-health/
https://www.launtonschool.co.uk/dynimage/articleimage/001d6946-86af-4d6b-ab0f-30f1212941b8/4850540b-9bf0-46aa-9c71-963fe37de6aa.jpg
https://www.launtonschool.co.uk/page/detail/clubs-and-events
https://www.launtonschool.co.uk/dynimage/articleimage/001d6946-86af-4d6b-ab0f-30f1212941b8/507b64f2-bc97-4506-80c5-1e773ef7a9e3.jpg
https://oralhealthnewsletter-cds.my.canva.site/children-newsletter-december
https://www.launtonschool.co.uk/page/detail/support-for-parents
https://www.launtonschool.co.uk/Files/Download/e65046de-eb84-4df8-8d55-d33d59dac7a6/3d212ebd-e5f9-4858-bbf0-f3d29acaa633/Internet%20safety%20Poster.pdf

